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As we transition back to in person services this Sunday, May 17th
please make sure to visit our website @ statesboropbc.church and
view the Guidelines for Attending Church located under the 2020
Calendar- Events. These guidelines have been put in place by our

Board of Deacons to make sure we are doing what we need to do to
protect our members and visitors.
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